
Level 1 Blue??? POWER GOAL 1R Power Goal 2R Power Goal iready group White POWER GOAL iready group Black POWER GOAL iready group Orange

COUNT: 5 12 19 13 26 17

Teacher

Mr. Hoppman 
and Ms. 

Schumacher Mrs. Rewey Mr. W Cummins Collins/Oaks Bellmeyer

Nahtalia Zone 1: Use Known Rimes (Power Words)AveRie R1
Read Same 
Author/Character Bryson-2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Deepen/extend Rylan

Self-Monitoring for 
Comprehension Comprehension Addison

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Vocabulary Phoebe

Sara
Zone 1: Use Known 
Rimes (Power Words) Jonathan - 1R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Monti-2B

Read Same 
Author/Character phonics Hadley

Self-Monitoring for 
Comprehension Comprehension Raya

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Vocabulary Andrew

Duvae - 1R
Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Hannah-2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word vocabulary Madison Distinguish the literal and non-literal meanings of wordsVocabulary Gavin

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Vocabulary Zephyr

Joseph
Zone 1: Use Known 
Rimes (Power Words) Yonnarae- 1R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Presley-2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word vocabulary Scarlett

Self-Monitoring for 
Comprehension Kacie

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Vocabulary Molly

Hezakiah
Zone 1: Use Known 
Rimes (Power Words)Keston-1R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Archer-2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Kezia

Use Narrative/Topical 
Context Clues Mason Determine figurative languageDeepen/extend Kristoff

Arieonna Zone 1: Use Known Rimes (Power Words)Aria-1R
Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Oliver - 2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Urijah

Use sentence-level 
context clue Vocabulary Hazel

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Deepen/extend Jodi

Mateyo-1R
Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Keith-2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Phonics Owen

Use sentence-level 
context clue Vocabulary Lucas

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Tamara

Zulaikha-1R
Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Parker-2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Nicholas

Use sentence-level 
context clue Comprehension Nora Use Context to Generate 

Synonyms Deepen/Extend Aubree

Mateo-1R
Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Aunna-2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Phonics Parker

Use Sentence Level 
Context Clues Landon Use Context to Generate 

Synonyms not taken yet Raya

Leah -1R
Decode 3-Syllable 
Words Kyra-2R

Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Beau Use Context to Generate 

Synonyms Comprehension Isabella

Yorzamin
 

Taliah-2R
Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Alayna

Narrative/Topical 
Context Clues Keegan Use Context to Generate 

Synonyms Deepen/Extend Shaun

Jayla Sawyer-2R
Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Nathan Use sentence level context clues Duke

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms  Violet

Mateyo-1R Daxten

Use Sentence 
Level Context 
Clues Wyatt

Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms  Edison

Zulaikha-1R Adiel
Chapter Book Habit: 
1+ Per Week Sophia

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Byron

Mateo-1R Arlo
 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Quintin

Dustin 2R Try different sounds for the letters/chunks in an unfamiliar word Veronica
 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Sarah

Annabelle 2R Try different sounds for the letters/chunks in an unfamiliar word Ava
 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Mason

Lily Jojo
Use Sentence Level 
Context Clues

Cooper
Try different sounds 
for the letters/chunks 
in an unfamiliar word Elijah Use Context to Generate Synonyms

Lahna Use Context to Generate Synonyms

Alex Use Context to Generate Synonyms

Seth Use Context to Generate Synonyms

Avery Use Context to Generate Synonyms

Emily Use Context to Generate Synonyms

Sera Use Context to Generate Synonyms

Jaelynn Use Context to Generate Synonyms



POWER GOAL iready group Purple POWER GOAL iready group

Shouldn't we have the 
IRLA Power Goal 
instead of the iready 
group according to 
ReNah we should be 
grouping them bases 
on their Power Goals.
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Bellmeyer

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms deepen/extend Elsie

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms deepen/extend Key:

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms deepen/extend Oaks

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Karl

 Range of Reading & 
Text Complexity -  
Fantasy Cummins

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Michael

Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Bellmeyer

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Sadie

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms Weittenhiller

Use Context to Generate 
Synonyms Deepen/Extend Eli Use Context to Generate 

Synonyms Deepen/Extend Collins

Use Context to Generate 
Synonyms Comprehension Adilynn Use Context to Generate 

Synonyms Deepen/Extend

Use Context to Generate 
Synonyms Vocabulary James Use Context to Generate 

Synonyms Deepen/Extend

Use Context to Generate 
Synonyms Comprehension Florence

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms

Use Word 
Relationships Allison Use context to Generate Synonyms

Use Word 
Relationships Oliver Use context to Generate Synonyms

Use word relationships

Use context to generate synonyms
 Use Context to 

Generate Synonyms

 Use Context to 
Generate Synonyms


